
 

 

   

2 September 2021 

 

District Plan Review Hearing Panel 
Porirua City Council 
PO Box 50 218 
Porirua 5022 
 

By Email: c/- dpreview@pcc.govt.nz 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

Proposed Porirua District Plan – Hearing Stream 1: Over-arching matters, Plan-wide structural issues, 
Definitions applying across more than one hearing stream 

The telecommunication companies (Chorus, Spark and Vodafone) submissions have 11 submission 
points relevant to Hearing Stream 11.  

I am pleased to confirm that the two relevant Section 42A reports and recommendations have , in all 
but one instance, accepted the relief sought through the submissions, and in the instance of where the 
relief requested was not accepted, it has been accepted in part, and the reasoning provided is accepted 
by the telecommunication companies. 

I have no further comment to make on Hearing Stream 1, however I am available to answer any queries 
or questions either in writing or via a videoconference that the Hearing Panel may have, should the 
Hearing Panel not agree with the recommendations made by the Council Officers.  

Yours sincerely 

Incite 

Tom Anderson 

Director/Principal Planner 

tom@incite.co.nz 

 

 
1 Submission Points 51.1, 51.19 and 51.20 as determined in the Section 42A Overarching Report, and Submission Points 51.17, 51.12, 51.3, 
51.9, 51.4, 51.5, 51.2 and 51.16 as determined in the Section 42A Report on Definitions and Nesting Tables. 


